
Stephen T. Vo grin 
113 Radcliffe Road 
Wheeling, WV 26003 

RE: Model 700 AD Concern 

Dear Stephen, 

09 February 2005 

This letter is to let you know that we have issued the paperwork needed to get a check for $500.00 
issued to you. The check will cover the damaged items, ammunition, scope, gunsmith charges, etc. 
that occurred as a result of the accidental discharge that your son Stephen experienced. You should 
receive this check in two to three weeks. 

I have also enclosed a release that needs to be signed, notarized and returned to my attention. This is 
to settle with Stephen L. Vogrin for the Model 700 A WR KS Stainless bbl/action Satin Black 
Chrome, 300 Win Mag, RAMAC 25917 rifle that he requested to settle his person injury claim. 

As you know, because of the long lead time, I have already issued the request to get this custom rifle 
built. Providing we have all our paperwork in order, the rifle will be shipped to Outdoor Retail, Inc. in 
Wheeling as soon as it has been built, tested, and inspected. We wish you and yours many years of 
enjoying the shooting sports. 

Sincerely, 

Fred Supry 
Manager 
Product Service and Law Enforcement Training 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler A venue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Phone: 315-895-3606 
E-mail: fred.supry@remington.com 
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